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Robert software solutions,

Dear Mr. Wilson,

After the service of 25 years as Sales & Marketing Manager with Robert software solutions, it is hard to believe that you have reached to retirement. It’s tough for me to see you going today, but heartiest congratulations on your retirement.

You joined this organization, when I was a teenager and my father was handling everything. I have been seeing you since 25 years as the helping hand of my father; you gave your days and nights to Robert software solutions. I appreciate your contribution from the core of my heart.  My eyes are wet at this moment of time when you are leaving us to go to your hometown.

If you need anything in life, please do not hesitate to contact me on my phone number or email id and provide me your new contact details as well.

Once Again heartiest congratulations on retirement and wish you a happy and content life ahead. Keep in Touch.
Warm Regards,

Andy Gilbert

Chairman
Robert software solutions
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